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Facilities, DPS

Memo
To: Board of Education

From: David Nardone

CC: Dr. Conway

Date: 6/18/2021

Re: Property Update

 The following is an update on our school buildings:

Bradley

We had a major hot water issue at Bradley.  We were required to replace 3 how water pumps and 
replace 4 check valves.  The boilers and hot water heater were serviced and cleaned by in house 
personnel.  The catalyst oil reduction device was installed we are seeing a 14% decrease in oil use.

Irving

Responded to 2 boiler failures and restored heat without impact to classes.

Derby High School

Installed 11 projectors. 

Derby Middle School

Installed various bulletin boards. Replaced filters in roof top units.2 heat failures where repaired by OC.

District Wide

Photo ID program rolled out.

Respectfully submitted by,

David M. Nardone, Facilities Manager


